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May 5, 2022 
 
California Independent System Operator Corporation 
Regulatory Contracts 
250 Outcropping Way 
Folsom, California  95630 
regulatorycontracts@caiso.com 
T:  916-351-4400 
 
RE:  City of Vernon’s Notice of Withdrawal from the Transmission Control Agreement (TCA)  
 
To Whom it may Concern: 
 
Please accept this letter as City of Vernon’s Notice of Withdrawal from the Transmission 
Control Agreement (TCA), effective November 1, 2022.   
 
The City of Vernon executed the TCA in 2001 and currently is a Participating Transmission 
Owner (PTO) only by virtue of its three Existing Transmission Contracts (ETCs) which it turned 
over to the CAISO’s Operational Control as Transmission Entitlements.  Vernon intends to 
withdraw from the TCA subject to Section 3.3.2 and 4.4.2, through the release of Vernon’s 
Entitlements to Southern California Edison Company and Los Angeles Department of Water and 
Power as of October 7, 2022. 
 
Vernon recognizes the need for ongoing cooperation among CAISO and Vernon to facilitate the 
implementation of the withdrawal and change in the TAC treatment.  Please feel free to contact 
me with any additional questions or concerns. 
 
Best, 
 

 
Abraham Alemu 
General Manager 
Vernon Public Utilities 
 
cc: Ramzi Raufdeen (Vernon) 
 Lisa Gast (DWGP) 


